Wednesday, August 9, 2017 at 1:12:58 PM Pacific Daylight Time

Subject: Re: OIC for BC Hydro
Date:  Wednesday, July 19, 2017 at 6:32:21 PM Pacific Daylight Time

From: Ken Peterson
To: LYNNE HOLT
ce: Wright, Don J. PREM:EX

I've called or left messages for all but two members so far. $-22
Meeting with Jessica tomorrow at 9am.

On Jul 19, 2017, at 5:58 PM, LYNNE HOLT «S-22 > wrote:

Hello Ken,

The press release announcing your appointment is to go out tomorrow morning after 8:00. Don Wright
has asked if you could call Brad Bennett and Jack Weisgerber tonight and thank them for their

service.

Their contact numbers are:
Brad Bennett — 5-22
Jack Weisgerber -$-22

Let me know if you have any questions, thanks,

Lynne Holt
s.22
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